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Dear GTSA customer:
As per your inquiry regarding the new Empty Lot Policy enclosed you will find paperwork for the new policy.  If you are interested in participating, please fill out the enclosed paperwork and contact the office regarding capping of the line.
Thank you,
                                                                                                                                                         Greenfield Twp Sewer                                                                                                                                       Board of Directors
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